
Ottawa, December 7, 1917

Sir,-

In reply to your letter of the 26th ultimo,

No. 242, regarding the case of Mary Forrest, I beg

to say that as this woman ceased to be an Indian

on her marriage to a white man, she has no valid

claim against the Department for support

Your obedient servant,

Dr Leven

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

Charles C. Perry, Esq.,

Indian Agent,

Prince Rupert, B.C.

9 December 1917, (R.G. 10, Volume 5ie97)

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES DUBLIQUES

CANADA


